

Caldy Road

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

27th June 2017

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,



Boundary Wall Repairs

As you may be aware part of the school's sandstone boundary wall at the Warwick Drive end has a substantial lean. We have been working closely with our structural engineers, Thomasons and have recently appointment Bailey Constructions to undertake the work of rebuilding the sandstone wall.

Once all pavement closures etc have been agreed with Wirral Borough Council, the work is due to commences on Monday 24th July and will hopefully be completed by the end of August.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher





